School Safety on the
Roads

School is Open!

Parents and students in cars be sure to wear your
seatbelts. On your bike? Wear your helmet!

Speed limits in the Borough of Farmingdale
are 35 and 25 miles per hour.

Parents, aid our crossing guards by driving responsibly as
you follow their directions in crossing our students.

Students, please adhere to the crossing guards’
directions.

Stay safe on your way to and from school.




